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Dear Families, 

 

Year 2 will restart Forest School on Tuesday, 12th September. Last year saw the groups develop 

various skills and they were able to work together and have fun afternoons learning outside. Miss 

Johnson and I will continue to lead the sessions on Tuesday afternoons in the school grounds. Mr 

Rising will complete learning activities in the class with the remaining Year 2 children and Mrs Voller 

will be teaching in Year 1.  

 

As before, the children need to be provided with a change of weather appropriate clothing (long 

trousers and long-sleeved tops to minimise stings and scratches). As we progress into Autumn and 

Winter we recommend layering clothing and ensuring warm socks are provided along with 

suitable footwear. Please check that boots still fit. School uniform is not appropriate Forest School 

clothing. Children who are inappropriately dressed will be unable to participate and will be asked 

to remain in the classroom. There are waterproof trousers and jackets available in school, if 

needed, but these will not keep the children warm without layers underneath. 

 

When safe and appropriate to do so, we will be learning about fire lighting, with the aim of being 

able to build a small fire for cooking. If you have any concerns about your child having 

marshmallows, plain biscuits, chocolate biscuits, popcorn or instant drinking hot chocolate, please 

email me at year1@bramley.surrey.sch.uk  

For any other questions please speak with, or email Mr Rising. 

 

Many thanks for your support. 

 

Mrs Archer 
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12th September 

26th September 

10th October 

31st October 

19th September 

3rd October 
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7th November 
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14th November 

28th November 

 

2nd January 

16th January 

30th January 

21st November 

5th December 

 

9th January 

23rd January 

6th February 

 

 


